
 

Board Briefs 

July 24, 2012 

The following information contains highlights from the July 24, 2012 Readington Board of Education 
meeting.  For complete minutes from this meeting, please check the district website 
(www.readington.k12.nj.us) on or about August 29, 2012. 

The next Board of Education meeting is scheduled for August 28, 2012 at 7:30 PM in the Board of Education  
Offices located at Holland Brook School.  Please review the agenda that will be posted on Friday, August 24 
and consider attending.   
 
Minutes of Committee Meetings can be found online at www.readington.k12.nj.us. 

Education/Technology 
 School clubs/programs were approved for the 2012-2013 school year.   
 The district’s Professional Development Plan was approved.  Click here to view the plan. 

Finance/Facilities 
A revised 2012-2013 school calendar was approved; schools will be closed on Monday, September 17, in ob-
servance of Rosh Hashanah.  All other dates remain the same.  To view the calendar, click here. 

* * * * * * * * * * 

Personnel   
 The resignations of Debra Gibbons (HBS Intervention Teacher), Nicole DiTota (RMS Language Arts 

Teachers), and Dana Hanna (TBS Instructional Aide) were accepted. 
 Lauren Horowitz (RMS Gr. 8 Reading Teacher) and Shari Victor (TBS Social Worker) were affirmed as 

staff leave replacements for the period 9/1/12 through 1/29/13. 
 The appointments of the following new staff members were affirmed: Erica Del Guidice (RMS Language 

Arts Teacher); Kelly Lee (RMS Science Teacher); and Stacey Skene (RMS Language Arts Teacher). 
 The appointments of the following technology staff members were affirmed: Gregory DiBiasio (Desktop 

Support); Steven von Bochoven (Network Systems Administrator); and Mary Coyle Sands and Eric Fa-
gan (summer computer support). 

 The appointments of the following secretaries were affirmed: Judith Anne Moore (Child Study Team Sec-
retary) and Patricia Roden (HBS half-time secretary). 

 Readington Middle School Homework Room Advisors and Team Leaders were approved for the 2012-
2013 school year. 

 The Manager of Information Technology position was eliminated, and new job descriptions were ap-
proved for Staff Development Coordinator and Coordinator of Information Technology. 

Superintendent’s Report/Presentations 
 Hunterdon Central senior Amanda Libero presented her Girl Scout Gold Award project.  Ms. Libero was 

instrumental in forming and leading Readington Middle School’s “Break the Silence: Stand Up and Care” 

club, which provides a safe venue for students to support each other and enhance their positive school 

climate. 

 Dr. Sargent gave an update on the district’s 2011-2012 goals.  Click here to view her presentation. 

Communications 
 Policies 0167 and 2431were approved for second reading and adopted. 
 Policies 2622, 2431.4, 3282, 4282, 6470 and 7520 were approved for first reading. 

http://www.readington.k12.nj.us/77173725202228/lib/77173725202228/PD%20Plan%202012.pdf
http://www.readington.k12.nj.us/77110729113835837/lib/77110729113835837/2012-2013%20Major%20Dates%20BOE%20Approved%207.24.12.pdf
http://www.readington.k12.nj.us/77110824145530293/lib/77110824145530293/District%20Goals%202011-12%20Results%20BOE%20Presentation.pdf

